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Dear Board of Supervisor Members,

On Monday, April 4th, the EDAC Committee will make a presentation regarding
their recommendations for amendments to the General Plan on land use
regulatory reform.

While I agree that there needs to be changes to make the system more efficient,
some of these recommendations may have far-reaching and unintended
consequences.

I am sorry I will not be able to attend this meeting, but my suggestion is this:

Please do not vote on these suggested amendments on Monday. Instead, please
take the time to carefully consider these requests. Please consult with a diverse:
group of your constituents and get their opinions, answer their questions and
come to a deeper understanding of how these regulations might affect your
constituents both inside and outside the development community. The visions and
hopes of many interest groups should be a part of the equation so that a fair,
effective decision can be reached by this Board.

I believe the more input you have, the wiser, more balanced your decisions will

be.
T thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Jamie Beutler
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